
From: McKenzie, Donald 

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 12:06 PM 

To: Dan Rogers 

Cc: Jane Wolverton; Tahirih Rockafella 

Subject: Neighbours Groundwater Study 

Attachments: CMPGroundwater.pdf 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

Dear Trustees,  

 

I am sure that you have seen this letter; we would like to support the request for further testing.  

I knew Dr. Tom Mommsen when he was at UBC. He is an excellent scientist and his opinion 

deserves your attention. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Don & Barbara McKenzie 

 

 

D. C. McKenzie OC, MD, PhD, LLD(Hon) 

Professor Emeritus 

Division of Sport and Exercise Medicine 

The University of British Columbia 






